

Dedicated to Providing Quality Water & Wastewater Service

OFFICERS

President

Charles P. Caspary

Director, Division 1

Vice President

Glen D. Peterson

Director, Division 2

MWD Representative

Secretary **Barry S. Steinhardt**Director, Division 5

Treasurer **Leonard E. Polan**Director, Division 4

Lee Renger
Director, Division 3

David W. Pedersen, P. E. General Manager

Wayne K. Lemieux Counsel

HEADQUARTERS 4232 Las Virgenes Road Calabasas, CA 91302 (818) 251-2100 Fax (818) 251-2109

WESTLAKE FILTRATION PLANT (818) 251-2370 Fax (818) 251-2379

TAPIA WATER
RECLAMATION FACILITY
(818) 251-2300
Fax (818) 251-2309

RANCHO LAS VIRGENES COMPOSTING FACILITY (818) 251-2340 Fax (818) 251-2349

www.LVMWD.com

MEMBER AGENCY OF THE METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA May 24, 2013

RE: Proposed Water Storage Tank at Las Virgenes Reservoir

Dear Neighbor,

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District invites you to attend an "Open House" at Las Virgenes Reservoir on Saturday, June 8 between the hours of 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. You are welcome anytime between those hours as there will be no formal presentations at the Open House.

The Open House will provide you with an opportunity to-

- Review draft design elements and view the tank project location.
- Get answers to questions you may have regarding the construction phase.
- Review the plans for traffic control and other project mitigation measures.
- Provide input on the project.

Access to the reservoir site is from 32601 Torchwood Place, via a driveway at the

end of the street.

An RSVP is not necessary; however, if you have any questions about this event, please call 818-251-2144.

We look forward to your visit.

Sincerely,

David W. Pedersen General Manager

Davil W. Daleun

